
STRATEGIC 
PLANNING SURVEY
Hello Xatśūll members & staff,

The Chief and Council have launched a strategic thinking 
process to establish their priorities and accountability for 
results for the next four (4) years. The deadline for the 
survey is July 31.

Please take 10 to 15 minutes to answer the following 
questions, anonymously, privately and independently.  
Your input will communicate the community’s aspirations 
and insights for discussion and reflection throughout the 
strategic thinking process.  You will help inform Xatśūll’s 
Strategic Plan, which will be shared in the fall.

Survey Link: https://forms.office.com/r/4SKQwnBvwX

Paper copies are available at the front desk for anyone 
who prefers that option.

In addition to the survey, we are having Strategic Planning 
Sessions. For more information, please visit xatsull.com or 
check out the Strategic Planning Sessions Poster.

If you have any further questions, please email Chloe Waind at  
chloe@newleafperformance.ca or call 226-338-5878.


